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MISCELLANEOUS LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE 

 
You are summoned a meeting of the Miscellaneous Licensing Sub-Committee will be held 
remotely, via Cisco Webex on Thursday, 18 March 2021 at 10.30 am. 

 

 
Giles Hughes 
Chief Executive 
 
 
To: Members of the Miscellaneous Licensing Sub-Committee 
 
Councillors: Councillor Norman MacRae MBE (Chairman), Councillor Steve Good (Vice-

Chair), Councillor David Jackson, Councillor Ed James and 
Councillor Geoff Saul 

 
Due to the current social distancing requirements and guidance relating to Coronavirus 
Regulations 2020 – Part 3 – Modification of meetings and public access requirements 
this meeting will be conducted remotely using Cisco Webex. 
 
Members of the public will be able to follow the proceedings through a broadcast on 
West Oxfordshire District Council Facebook account (You do not need a Facebook 
account for this). 
 

 

Recording of Proceedings – The law allows the public proceedings of Council, Cabinet, 
and Committee Meetings to be recorded, which includes filming as well as audio-
recording.  Photography is also permitted. By participating in this meeting, you are 
consenting to be filmed. 
 
As a matter of courtesy, if you intend to record any part of the proceedings please let the 
Committee Administrator know prior to the start of the meeting. 

 

http://www.westoxon.gov.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/westoxfordshire/live


 

 
 

AGENDA 
 
1.   Minutes of Previous Meeting  

To approve the minutes of the meeting held on 27 August 2020 

 
2.   Apologies for Absence and Temporary Appointments  

 
3.   Declarations of Interest  

To receive any declarations from Members of the Committee on any items to be 

considered at the meeting 

 
4.   Participation of the Public  

To receive any submissions from members of the public, in accordance with the 

Council’s Rules of Procedure. 

 
5.   Hackney Carriage and Private Hire Licensing Policy Review (Pages 3 - 516) 

Purpose: 

To provide the Sub-Committee with an opportunity to review the Draft Standards for 

Licensing Hackney Carriage and Private Hire Drivers in advance of a consultation 

exercise. 

Recommendations:  

(a) That the Sub-Committee considers the draft Standards for Licensing Hackney 

Carriage and Private Hire Drivers and Operators at Annex C and the draft policies 

and table of delegations at Annex D; and 

(b) That, subject to any further amendments, the proposed consultation exercise to 

seek the views of the trade and relevant stakeholders on the revised policy be 

approved. 

 
 
(END) 


